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Tuesday 4th June 
 
Dear parents / carers, 
 
After opening in 1949, Perry Hall Primary School is now turning 70! To commemorate this event, we are holding 
several celebrations this half term. 
 
On Friday 5th July children are invited to attend school dressed in clothing that pupils would have worn in 1949 
(very similar to our own uniform in fact!). Some ideas can be seen below where you can see a formal, well 
presented uniform is essential. 
 

    

    
            
                                                                                                                                
On this day, children will take part in lessons similar to those that our pupils in 1949 would have enjoyed as well 
as celebrating our 70th birthday with a whole school party.  
 
Following this, on Saturday 6th July, you are invited to our annual Summer Fayre, where pupils and staff of past 
and present are looking forward to taking you on a journey down memory lane. There will be a military display 
with vehicles, retro food and games to enjoy and performances linked to this time. Signal FMs Dicky Dodd (also 
a past pupil) will be in attendance and helping to host our festivities. More details will follow soon from the 
PTA.  
 
During the Summer Fayre, there will be a chance to buy or order our 70th anniversary commemorative mugs. 
We would like these to be created by our pupils so ask that children take part in designing the decoration of 
them.  A winner from EYFS, Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 will be chosen and printed for sale at the Summer 
Fayre. If your child would like to take part, can they please complete their design on the sheet attached and 
return the design to school no later than Friday 14th June.  
 
We cannot wait to celebrate Perry Hall’s 70th birthday with you all! 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Miss R. Kohli 
Executive Headteacher 
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